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16th December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

During lockdown, we decided not to reinforce our PE policy, as we had more important things on our minds. 

However, now that school is back to ‘almost normal’, we want to help you get the right PE kit for the children. 

The main reason is that many of the children are wearing their own football shirts and they are getting torn or 

damaged and this is causing the children distress. So, Miss Atkinson has worked her magic and managed to get 

a deal with a local clothes manufacturer to provide us with cheap PE shirts. If you follow the link you can get a 

PE kit very cheap, which is a lot more suitable than the latest Barcelona top that costs goodness knows how 

much. 

 

 https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product/woodfield-p-e-t-shirt/   
 

Reminder of dates: 

 

Friday 17th December School closes 

 2022   

Tuesday 4th January INSET day 

Wednesday 5th January School opens 

Friday 18th February School closes for half term 

Monday 28th February INSET day 

Friday 8th April  School closes for holiday 

Monday 25th April School opens 

 

Finally, I want to prepare you for potential disruption to schooling next year. After watching the press briefing 

last night, it is clear we are headed towards a very difficult time with the new variant. We have been told that 

schools will be the last things to close, however I want to tell you that we are preparing for online learning so 

that, should the worst happen, your child’s education will not be disrupted. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Salisbury 

Headteacher 

https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product/woodfield-p-e-t-shirt/

